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01/03/2023

Greetings,

Attached is our acknowledgment to your TSA FOIA request. If you need to contact this office again concerning 
your  request 2023-TSFO-00266, please provide the TSA reference number. This will enable us to quickly retrieve 
the information you are seeking and reduce our response time. This office can be reached at 571-227-2300. 

Regards,
TSA FOIA Branch

This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific
individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should
delete this message and any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any
action based on it, by you is strictly prohibited.

Deloitte refers to a Deloitte member firm, one of its related entities, or Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu
Limited ("DTTL"). Each Deloitte member firm is a separate legal entity and a member of DTTL. DTTL
does not provide services to clients. Please see www.deloitte.com/about to learn more.
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